
   
  

College Station Independent School District 
Public Forum 

September 6, 2016 7:00 p.m. 
Transportation Center 

  
A. CALL TO ORDER 

President Valerie Jochen called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 

B. DECLARATION OF QUORUM 
President Valerie Jochen declared a quorum with six members present.  In attendance 
were President Valerie Jochen, Secretary Carol Barrett, Trustee Mike Nugent, Trustee 
Michael Schaefer, Trustee Michael Wesson and Trustee Quin Williams.  Vice President 
Jeff Harris was not in attendance. 
 

C. OPEN FORUM TO RECEIVE INPUT RELATED TO THE BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT 
COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS REGARDING SECONDARY ATTENDANCE 
ZONES AND THEIR IMPLEMENTATION 
Superintendent Clark Ealy spoke to the community regarding where we are at this point 
and apologized for the error that was made by the CSISD administration in placing the 
incorrect information on the website. Then Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent for 
Business and Operations, gave a brief presentation to the community regarding the 
recommendations by the BAC.  Then the meeting was opened up for community input.  
The following citizens provided feedback to the BAC in regard to the recommendations: 

1. Tracy Birdsong – 901 Crepe Myrtle Street – Spoke in favor of grandfathering 
this year’s freshmen. 

2. Camille Hailey – 3209 Caterina Lane – Spoke in favor of grandfathering this 
year’s freshmen. 

3. Stephen Smith – 2914 Colton Place - Spoke in favor of grandfathering this 
year’s freshmen. 

4. Madalyn & Wilson Stapp – 1738 Deer Park Drive - Spoke against the 
proposed zones. 

5. Siegfried Musser - 4594 Sandpiper Cove - Spoke against the proposed zones 
6. Jeff McDougall – 704 Canterbury Drive – Spoke in favor of grandfathering 

this year’s freshmen. 
7. Amy Reichman – 4708 Scrimshaw Lane - Spoke against the proposed zones 
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8. Stephanie Hetland – 4607 Birdie Court – Spoke regarding transportation and 
the large amount of time students spend on the bus. 

9. Colleen Stapp – 1738 Deer Park Drive - Spoke against the proposed zones 
10. Nate Kidwell – 3220 Caterina Lane - Spoke in favor of grandfathering this 

year’s freshmen. 
11. Shane Phelps – 1621 Harpers Ferry Road - Spoke against the proposed 

zones. 
12. Jennifer Faulkner – 1608 Mariners Cove - Spoke against the proposed 

zones. 
13. Luis Tedeschi – 601 Sunflower Trail - Spoke against the proposed zones and 

in favor of grandfathering this year’s freshmen. 
14. Bojan Popov – 314 Landsburg Lane - Spoke against the proposed zones. 
15. Cheryl Wenck – 8703 Chippendale Street – Spoke in favor of the proposed 

zones.  
16. Jeff Paradowski – 1503 Andover Court - Spoke against the proposed zones. 
17. Andy Banerjee – 204 Cecilia Court - Spoke in favor of grandfathering this 

year’s freshmen and against the proposed ones. 
18. Arul Jayaraman – 3208 Liesl Court - Spoke in favor of grandfathering this 

year’s freshmen. 
19. Scott Stapp – 1738 Deer Park Drive – Spoke against the proposed zones and 

in favor of grandfathering this year’s freshmen. 
D. ADJOURN 

Without objection, President Valerie Jochen adjourned the meeting at 8:29 p.m.                                                                                                                                              
  

                                                                                                                                                
VALERIE JOCHEN                                   
BOARD PRESIDENT 
  
The Board of Trustees reserves the right to go into executive session in accordance with 
Section 551.071 through 551.084 of the Texas Government Code to discuss any item (s) it is 
authorized to discuss in executive session in accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act.  
Any necessary Board action related to such item(s) will be taken in open session following 
executive session. 
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